
Blue Ribbon Mathematics Partnership Meeting Notes

In affiliation with Hampshire, Harrison, Marion, Mineral, Monongalia, Preston, Randolph,  Ritchie, Taylor, Upshur, Wetzel,  and
Wood Counties, Fairmont State University, West Virginia University - Morgantown,West Virginia University-Parkersburg, and
the NASA Education Resource Center in Fairmont

10/26/11

Present: Susan Goodwin, Mike Mays, Allan Meck,  Laura Pyzdrowski, Joe Riesen, Ye Sun, Ted Vanscoy

1. There are 5 - 6 counties interested in partnering for the Blue Ribbon Calculus proposal.  A trouble spot seems to
be the belief that teacher participants must offer the WvEB Calculus course.   Although it is expected that a
subset of the participants will be associated with the WvEB project, it is not a requirement.  Laura continues to
work with those interested to gather information.

2. Mike Mays is working with the Mathematics Teacher Education Partnership in an effort to redesign secondary
education programs for pre-service teachers.  He is anticipating an opportunity to involve WVU and other
interested partners in grant opportunity.  For more information, please contact Mike.

3. In lieu of a final meeting in March or April, it is suggested that the group be invited to attend the MAA regional
meeting being held at WVU on April 13 -14. 

3. Our next meeting swill be held at Fairmont on February 29. Lou Maynus will be our guest presenter.  All are
welcome to attend and it is encouraged that pre-service teachers be invited.




